
 

 

 

2015 Football Parents, 

Welcome to what we hope to be another exciting year of Warrior Football.  Below 

are some things to remember as we progress towards the summer / season.  

1)  Parent meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 19 @ 7:30 PM in 

Tuscola High School Library (there is nothing on the calendar that day for 

that late in the evening as of now). 

--To Be Discussed 

 -Summer Schedule 

 -Expectations of Players/Parents 

 -Bash for Cash Fundraiser (you will be getting information via 

              mail).  Brainstorm ideas for auction items, please. 

   

-Summer Fundraiser (Card Sales) 

 -I need your help! 

2)  Bash for Cash date is set for June 20th @ 6:30 PM.  See above.   

 Information coming via mail (I may have missed some.  Call me or office) 

3)  BSN Team Store 

4)  New Field Entrance.   

5) Speed Camp/Team Camps 

6) PHYSICALS DUE BY JULY 20th.  NO LATE ADDITIONS TO TEAM WILL BE 

MADE.  NO PHYSICAL BY DUE DATE, NO PLAY! 

7) Feel free to contact me via phone anytime.  It’s a better way to get me than 

email---(217) 369-5951 

8) I realize no date is perfect for everyone.  Should you not be able to attend, 

call me. 

GO WARRIORS! 

Coach Romine 

 


